
         
 

 

 

 

 

Children between 2 and 17 years of age are twice as likely to get the flu as 

adults and are also a main source for spreading the flu.  Please join us in 

our efforts to fight the flu in GPISD.  

Free flu vaccine will be offered to all GPISD students through district 

collaboration with CAREVAN.   

 

Date:   Tuesday, November 17, 2020 

Time:   3:30 pm – 6:00 pm 

Location:  Galena Park I.S.D. Administration Building 

      14705 Woodforest Boulevard 

 

Please contact your child’s school nurse for more information. 

 

FREE 
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SHOTS Galena Park I.S.D. 
 

wants to protect your child 

from the flu. 
 


